
UNITED ST ATES 
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20555-0001 

The Honorable Lamar Alexander 
Chairman, Subcommittee on Energy 

and Water Development 
Committee on Appropriations 
United States Senate 
Washington, DC 20510 

Dear Mr. Chairman: 

December 21, 2017 

Enclosed is the Nuclear Regulatory Commission's (NRC) October (Revised) and 

November 2017 Congressional Status Reports. The report format has been revised from the 

original October report to include a "Rate for Operations" column in order to better portray the 

funding level towards which the NRC is executing. The reports are provided in accordance with 

Section 402(e) of the Energy and Water Development and Related Agencies Appropriations 

Act, 2017. Please feel free to contact me or Eugene Dacus, Director of the Office of 

Congressional Affairs, at (301) 415-1776, if you have any questions or need additional 

information. 

Enclosure: 
As stated 

cc: Senator Dianne Feinstein 
Christine McDonald, 0MB 



Identical letter sent to: 

The Honorable Lamar Alexander 
Chairman, Subcommittee on Energy 

and Water Development 
Committee on Appropriations 
United States Senate 
Washington , DC 20510 
cc: Senator Dianne Feinstein 

Christine McDonald, 0MB 

The Honorable Mike Simpson 
Chairman, Subcommittee on Energy 

and Water Development 
Committee on Appropriations 
United States House of Representatives 
Washington , DC 20515 
cc: Representative Marcy Kaptur 

Christine McDonald, 0MB 


